
GUIDELINES

Dear Story Hour Parents -

We are so happy to have your child enrolled in our program. Please help us make this 
the most enjoyable and positive experience possible for your child. Some guidelines 
for Story Hour are explained below. We appreciate your support. Thank you!

Parents/Caregivers are welcome to stay when needed, if your child needs extra assistance or
supervision. Please speak with the library sta� member leading the class if you have any
questions or concerns or give us a call at ���.�668 or email us at kids@normalpl.org.

We look forward to seeing you!

Please be on time. If you arrive late and the door is already closed, please 
help your child join the group as quietly as possible. 

Please remain in the Library during Story Hour. This will allow us to locate 
you quickly if your child should need you for any reason.

Please make sure your child goes to the restroom before class if needed. 

Since this interactive class for preschoolers has limited registration, other 
arrangements must be made for siblings.

Story Hour is intended to be an independent experience for your child.
A goal of this class is for your child to feel comfortable
participating independently.
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STORY HOUR
For 3, 4 & 5-year-olds


